
 PROSPECT ROAD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

2199 Prospect Road, Hatchet Lake, NS 
Phone 902-852-2441: Main Office 

Email pres@hrce.ca 
 

Principal: Kim Michaud-Wheatley Vice Principal: Malena Matthewsorder 
Administrative Assistants: Louise Marriott and Shirley Beth McNeill 

 
Allergies  

An important reminder to check that school snacks/meals are peanut AND tree nut free.  
Safe Arrival 

To report an absence, parents and guardians can call 1-833-582-6940. This number is available 24/7. Absences can be 
reported in advance, up to 9 AM on the morning of the absence. 
 

June Dates 
 
June.3rd  -   School Advisory Council Meeting 
June.4th –   Popcorn Sales PP-5 
June.7th –   Spring Fling 
June.10th – Field Day 
June.12th – Parent/Guardian Information Night, Schools Plus 
June.13th – Pre-Primary End of Year Celebration 
June.21st – National Indigenous Peoples Day 
June.25th – Grade 5 Closing 
June.27th – Assessment and Evaluation Day (No Classes) 
June.30th – Last Day 

 

Indigenous Athlete of the Month 

National Indigenous History Month in Canada is observed in June, a time to recognize and celebrate the history, 

heritage, resilience, and diversity of First Nations, Inuit, and Métis peoples. National Indigenous Peoples Day, celebrated 

on June 21st, is a specific day within this month dedicated to further recognizing these communities.  

 

Mark Vincent Perkins was born in 1981 and is from Victoria, British Columbia. He is of Métis First Nation heritage. 
Perkins is a professional baseball player who played as a pitcher. In 2009, he competed in the Caribbean World Series. 
That same year, he also pitched in Rome during the World Cup of Baseball. Over the course of his career, he played for 
several teams, including the New Hampshire Fisher Cats, Toronto Blue Jays, Chicago Cubs, and Iowa Cubs. Additionally, 

he pitched for the Leones de Ponce in the Dominican Republic. 



 
 

Pride Month 
 

Pride Month in Canada is June—a time dedicated  
to celebrating 2SLGBTQQIA+ communities 

 and advocating for equal rights. 
 

 

Lunch Monitors 

We are always in need of lunch monitors. If you are interested, please call the office for details on the hiring process. 

We currently have space for 6 additional lunch monitors. 902-852-2441 

 

 

 


